PROPOSAL 2
5 AAC 5 AAC 28.250. Closed Waters in Prince William Sound Area.
Reopen waters closed to the harvest of groundfish in Prince William Sound, as follows:

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? This will correct the action
previously taken that closed one gear type out of waters of what is some of the most productive
pcod grounds in Prince William Sound during some years. This regulation was passed under the
guise of protecting juvenile tanner crab, however with new slinky pot technology crab bycatch is
no longer a large issue. If anything, allowing pot harvest in this area will help the crab stocks by
reducing predatory pcod biomass. This will also help to curb rockfish bycatch by incentivizing
fisherman to fish with slinky pots opposed to hook and line. Rev.

Did you develop your proposal in coordination with others, or with your local Fish and Game
Advisory Committee? Explain.
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